
 
NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 

 

 

 

REGULAR MEETING 

OF THE 
 

 

REGIONAL SEWERAGE 
POLICY COMMITTEE 

 

SCHEDULED TO BE HELD ON 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 6, 2015, 4:30 P.M. 
(Next scheduled meeting will be on September 3, 2015, 4:30 p.m.) 

 

 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED  

 

Due to a Special Joint Workshop of the IEUA Board of 

Directors and the Regional Sewarage Policy Committee 

August 5, 2015 at 10:00 a.m. 
 

6075 Kimball Avenue 

Chino, CA  91708 

 


